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MISSION STATEMENT 
The vision of the Newman Centre is to be the spiritual home for 
Catholic students on the University of Toronto’s downtown 
campus while the mission of the Newman Centre is to provide a 
variety of opportunities for students to live out the teachings of 
Jesus by exploring, deepening and celebrating our Catholic 
faith; by serving those in need; and by experiencing the 
richness of a community rooted in Christ.  
 

We accomplish our mission in three key ways including the 
University Parish, the Student Campus Ministry and the 
Chaplaincy Outreach to Students. 

 

NEW TO THE COMMUNITY? 
Each Sunday, a Pastoral Council Member (following the 11 a.m. 
Mass) and a Student Campus Minister (following the 7 p.m. 
Mass), will be on hand in the Cardinal Newman Room to 
welcome and assist any new members. 

NEWMAN CENTRE 
& ST. THOMAS AQUINAS CHURCH  

ROMAN CATHOLIC STUDENT CENTRE AND  

PARISH AT THE UNIVERSITY OF TORONTO  

89 ST. GEORGE STREET, TORONTO, ON  M5S 2E8      
TEL: 416-979-2468      FAX: 416-596-6920                    

EMAIL: BULLETIN@NEWMANTORONTO.COM    

SUNDAY MASS     Sunday:  11:00 a.m. &  7:00 p.m. 

WEEKDAY MASS  Monday - Friday: 12:15 p.m. 

RECONCILIATION    Fri: 12:45 - 1:30 p.m. or by appointment 

CENTRE OPEN:  10:00 a.m.  - 6:00 p.m. Weekdays  

CHAPEL OPEN:  10:00 a.m.  - 5:00 p.m. Weekdays 

NEWMAN CENTRE CONTACTS 

PASTORAL TEAM 
Fr. Michael Machacek       
 Pastor & Executive Director 
   (fr.michael@newmantoronto.com) 
Patrick Douglas   
 Director of Human Resources and  
     Operations 
   (patrick.douglas@newmantoronto.com) 
Josh Canning 
 Director of Chaplaincy 
   (chaplaincy@newmantoronto.com) 
Nicole Castelino   
 Pastoral and Executive Assistant 
   (nicole.castelino@newmantoronto.com) 
Bruno Cormier 
 Music Director 
 (bruno.cormier@newmantoronto.com) 
Charlie Min  
 7:00 p.m. Sunday Mass Music Ministry    
 (charles_min@hotmail.com) 

COMMITTEES 
PASTORAL ADVISORY COUNCIL 

 Fr. Michael Machacek       
   (fr.michael@newmantoronto.com) 
NEWMAN YOUNG ADULT MINISTRY 
 Gem Ofreneo 
  (nyamtoronto@gmail.com) 
FINANCE COUNCIL  
 Patrick Douglas   
   (patrick.douglas@newmantoronto.com) 
LITURGY COMMITTEE  
 Ralph Bertram 
   (rebm2@sympatico.ca) 
NEWMAN FOUNDATION 
 Fr. Michael Machacek 
VOLUNTEER SCREENING 
    Nancy Sidle (nancysidle@sympatico.ca) 

SACRAMENTAL PROGRAMS 
BAPTISMAL PREPARATION 

 Fr. Michael Machacek       
   (fr.michael@newmantoronto.com) 
CATHOLIC INITIATION PROGRAM  
(RCIA / CONFIRMATION) 
 Jennifer Kolz  
   (rcia@newmantoronto.com) 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY 

 Eibhlin Good 
FIRST COMMUNION/RECONCILIATION 

 Mary Francis Coady 
   (mf.coady@utoronto.ca) 
MARRIAGE PREPARATION 

 Larry Richard [416-979-2468] 

LITURGICAL MINISTRIES 
To sign up, contact Nicole Castelino at 
(nicole.castelino@newmantoronto.com) 
ALTAR SERVING 

 Vivian Kwok  (vivian.kwok@utoronto.ca) 
EUCHARISTIC MINISTERS 
 Sr. Terry Dalla, CSJ  (416-533-2561) 
HOSPITALITY  MINISTRY   

 Julie Wright (juliekorol@hotmail.com) 
LECTORS 

 Joan Gregson (popejoan@rogers.com)  
  

GROUPS 
CHRISTIAN LIFE COMMUNITY 
 Ramona d’Mello 
  (ramona.dmello@utoronto.ca) 
COMPASS 
 Annmarie Sherlock 
  (compass.toronto@gmail.com) 
DEVELOPMENT & PEACE 
 Serge Paquet 
  (dp@newmantoronto.com) 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION (HOLY HOUR) 
 Nicole Castelino   
   (Nicole.castelino@newmantoronto.com) 
KOREAN STUDENTS: LEGION OF MARY  
 Hansol Kim 
   (hansol_@hotmail.com) 
U OF T CHINESE CATHOLIC COMMUNITY 
 Christopher Ng    
 (utchinesecatholic@gmail.com) 
U OF T STUDENTS FOR LIFE 
 (students.forlife@utoronto.ca) 

STUDENT CAMPUS MINISTRY TEAM 

Lizzie Carnogursky  
Sonal Castelino 
Jennifer Kolz 
Mike Park 
Brenton Pereira 
Joseph Pham 
Simca Simpson  
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D 
ear brothers and 
sisters in Christ, 
 It seemed 
like only a month ago 

that Patrick Douglas, our 
Director of Human Resources 
and Operations, told me that as 
the incoming Pastor of the 
Newman Centre I had to write a 
500 - 600 word column for the 

Summer 2009 edition of The Newman Bulletin. I 
remember staring at my computer screen 
wondering what in the world I could possibly say. 
 3 years later, writing my final column, 
somehow the task seems equally daunting, but for 
a very different reason: How to fit all I want to say in 
only 500 - 600 words.  So here goes … 
 Thank you!  Thank you for the warm welcome 
I received from all of you that summer 3 years ago.  
Thank you to the dedicated staff of the Newman 
Centre who have worked so hard and had to deal 
with my moods, my foibles and my times of 
indecision.  Thank you to the many volunteers who 
have so generously and joyfully given of their time 
and talents to support the mission of the Newman 
Centre.  Thank you to the students and the young 
adults who have challenged me, enlivened me and 
brought me such a sense of joyful wonder that so 
much faith can be found in ones so relatively young.  
Thank you to the little ones who brought a smile to 
my face when we would gather at the front of the 
church for their dismissal for the Children’s Liturgy 
of the Word. Thank you to all those who would help 
to make the celebration of the Sunday Eucharist 
such a profound experience for parishioners, 
students and visitors alike.  Thank you to my fellow 
clergy, Jesuit and Dominican and Diocesan, who 
served here and taught me so much about the joy 
of serving and working with the People of God.  

Thank you to all those who served on the Board of 
the Newman Foundation and its many donors for 
supporting our chaplaincy initiatives.  And a special 
thank you to the Student Campus Ministers who 
had to share the house with a 50-something year-
old priest, who could simultaneously drive me 
crazy, make me laugh and cry and pray and give 
thanks to almighty God for such a privileged 
experience to share in their lives and in their faith.  
How blessed I have been! 
 I never would have anticipated that I would 
only be here for 3 years – and how the time has 
flown.  However, I deeply appreciate your 
understanding and support as I move on to a new 
pastoral position in Etobicoke, at Nativity of Our 
Lord parish, where I can be so much closer to my 
mother and the rest of my family.  I also wish to 
thank Cardinal Collins and the Office of Priests’ 
Personnel of the Archdiocese of Toronto for their 
compassionate and understanding response to my 
request to be closer to home. 
 As was announced a few weeks ago, Fr. 
Chris Cauchi will be arriving on June 27th as the 
new Pastor and Executive Director of the Newman 
Centre.  Fr. Chris is a young, very talented priest 
who is thought of very highly by his fellow clergy 
and by the many parishioners he has served in his 
2 previous parishes.  I trust that you will extend to 
him the same warm welcome you extended to me 3 
years ago.   
 Thank you – and bless you!  My sisters, my 
brothers, let us pray for one another.  And until we 
meet again, may God keep you in the palm of His 
hand. 
 
Peace and prayers,  

Fr. Michael Machacek. 
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COLLECTIONS REPORT 

 
 2011 2012  $ Difference 

January $17,495 $15,553  -$1,942 

February $13,324 $12,613  -$711 

March $17,845 $13,214  -$4,632 

April $16,570 $19,676  $3,106 

May $14,495 $11,092  -$3,402 
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Special Collections     

 2011 2012  $ Difference 

ShareLife Campaign year-to-date $6,920 $6,646  -$274.00 

Papal Charities Collection - May 20 $775 $516  -$259.00 

NEWMAN CENTRE SUNDAY COLLECTIONS 2012 UPDATE 

Note:  Easter Masses 2012 collection:  $5,405  --up from $3,712 in 2011 
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Rosary  
Tuesday, June 4, 12, 19, 26, 2012  
An open rosary group sponsored by the 
Legion of Mary. 
4:30 p.m. to 5:30 p.m. | Newman Centre 
Chapel 
 
Korean Catholic Students’ Legion of Mary  
Friday, June 1, 8, 15, 22, 29, 2012 
Promoting Marian faith on campus. 
5:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. | Newman Centre |  
Contact Hansol Kim at  
hansol_@hotmail.com 
 
Development and Peace 
Monday, June 18, 2012 
Discussing social justice issues in Canada 
and around the world.  
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. | Cardinal Newman 
Room | Contact Peter Baltutis at 
peter.baltutis@utoronto.ca 

CLC  
Thursday, June 5, 12, 19, 26, 2012 
Practising Ignatian spirituality to find God in 
all things. 
6:45 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. | Cardinal Newman 
Room |  
Contact  Ramona at 
ramona.dmello@utoronto.ca 
 
Catholic Doctor’ s Guild and Bio-Ethics 
Student Club 
Tuesday, June 19, 2012 
Join us to learn about discuss current bio-
ethics issues.  
Guest speaker: Dr. Paulina Taboada. 
7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. | Newman Centre 
Chapel | Register at 
bioethicstoronto@gmail.com 

EVENTS 

 

FAREWELL MASSES AND RECEPTION  

for Fr. Michael Machacek 
 

Sunday, June 24, 2012 
11 a.m. & 7 p.m. Masses 

 

Join the Newman Community as we show him our gratitude and appreciation. 
A light reception will be held in the Oak Room after each Mass.  All are welcome. 
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MANY THANKS! 
 

Our Director of Music, Bruno Cormier, is pleased to announce that we raised $511.00 at last Sunday's 
Pentecost Piano Party. Thank you for your support of Newman's music ministry!  

ROSARY PRAYER AFTER 7 PM MASS IS BACK! 
  

Join us every Sunday evening after Mass this June to pray the 
rosary at the back of the chapel.   

 
Praying the rosary regularly not only fills us with bountiful spiritual 
gifts but it also boosts our overall mental health through reducing 

stress, decreasing anxiety, fighting depression, improving memory, 
and a lot more.  Rosary booklets will be provided.  

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

CARDINAL COLLINS EXPRESSES CONCERNS ON RECENT POLICY CHANGES IN GOVERNMENT 
APPROACH TO ANTI-BULLYING LEGISLATION 

 
As our elected officials consider pending legislation regarding anti-bullying initiatives impacting schools 

throughout the province, parishioners are invited to read a statement from Cardinal Collins that was 
released on May 28, 2012. The communication expresses deep concerns regarding a sudden change in 

policy by our government leaders.  
 

You are encouraged to visit the Archdiocese of Toronto website at: www.archtoronto.org to view the 
statement in its entirety. Additional resources can be found on the website of the Assembly of Catholic 

Bishops of Ontario at: www.acbo.on.ca 

ATTENTION SUNDAY DRIVERS - SPRING/SUMMER ROAD CLOSURES 
 

We wish to give a heads up to all of those who drive to attend Sunday Mass at Newman, particularly  
the 11 a.m. Mass, to be aware of road closures in the area (Queen’s Park, Hoskin Ave., etc.) and around  

the City that may affect your timely arrival over the next few months.  Road closures information may be found  
on the City of Toronto’s website at http://www.toronto.ca/torontostreets/. Please plan your route  

accordingly and leave plenty of travel time as congestion will be a problem. 

http://www.toronto.ca/torontostreets/
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MEMORIES WITH  
FR. MICHAEL MACHACEK 



Growing in Discipleship 
A Summer Retreat at  

Camp Ekon with  
Fr. Gordon Rixon 

Friday, June 15 to 
Sunday, June 17 

Newman Young Adult Ministry 

For more information or to sign up visit 
newmantoronto.com  

or email us at  
nyamtoronto@gmail.com  


